Pleasant Township Meeting
22 May 2017

Meeting called to order at 8:20 PM by Trustee Lynn Voth.
Present were Lynn Voth, Erin Mosiman and Phil Kimerer.

Minutes of the Apr 24 meeting were read and approved.
Treasurer Report—Beginning Balance 56,653.28
Deposit 0o
Bills Paid 9,319.43
End Bal-Gen Fund 20,220.84

End Bal Mach Fund 24,113.01

Total Funds Avail 43,333.85

We reviewed township road conditions, planned rock & sand
required locations. Discussed new and additional culvert
locations.

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 PM

Phil Kimerer, Clerk



